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God’s love knows no barriers.  St. Pascal’s...where all people matter. 

– –



FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK: 

Let there be (LED) light. Last week, we replaced the incandescent light bulbs in 

the Gathering Space with new LED light bulbs. The new LED bulbs are more 

cost efficient, more energy efficient, less heat producing, and easier to maintain 

because the light bulbs last a long time. The cost of this project was just under 

$6000.00, and we expect to earn back that $6000.00 in a short amount of time 

with the rebates available on the LED bulbs as well as the cost savings in energy 

usage. Thank you for your ongoing support of our parish operating budget with 

your donations that make it possible for us to do facility projects. With the new 

LED bulbs, I will be able to see your smiling faces even better in the Gathering 

Space!  

In other news: 

August 22-23: I will be out of town visiting a priest classmate in Dubuque, IA.  

August 23 (Tuesday): There will be no 8:00 AM Mass.  

September 6, 2022 – June 9, 2023, Weekday Mass Times:  

Tuesday, Thursday, Friday at 8:00 AM 

Wednesday at 9:30 AM (Regional School Mass)—Parishioners welcome! 

Prayer Intention of Pope Francis for August 2022: Small Businesses. We 

pray for small and medium sized businesses; in the midst of economic and social 

crisis, may they find ways to continue operating and serving their communities.   

God Bless You, 

Father John Mitchell  
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